The University of Louisiana at Monroe
Diversity Committee

02-25-08
7 Members Present: Dr. John Anderson Mrs. Betty Cooper
Dr. Florencetta Gibson Dr. Robert Hanser
Dr. Pamela Saulsberry Dr. Jerrilene Washington

Mrs. Dinah Williams

8 Members Absent: Dr. Frederick Adams Dr. Wayne Brumfield

Dr. Debbie Jackson

The meeting was called to order by Rob Hanser (Chair) on Monday, February 25, 2008, at 4:15
p.m. in Stubbs 218.

This meeting was a regular monthly meeting with the following agenda items: (1) Website
updates, (2) Revisit policies related to diversity and to the operation of the diversity committee,
(3) Develop a collaborative partnership with other university offices around the campus, (4)
Establishment of some type of centralized location or program, and (E) Collaboration between
the university and the broader community.

Betty Cooper and Dinah Williams were asked to update committee’s website with the help of
Lindsey Wilkerson, ULM’s web master. These members will work to link and market programs
of other organizations that have a diversity function. In turn, we will have opportunities for
linking to other sites, increasing our visibility.

Potential physical facilities for diversity-related services and events were discussed.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Cooper, Secretary
University Diversity Committee
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